17, BATTERY PLACE,

NEW YORK.

April 28,1939,

Dear Mr, Hutchinson:

"EL CARIBE"
GaleRpt. 3291

Referring to my letter of the 10th
ultimo and previous correspondence,relative to
the above mentioned case,I now enclose a letter to
hand from the Society's Surveyor at Kingston, furnishing
the thicknesses of the starting alr receivers in this
case,
With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

R.P. Butchinson, Esqa,
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